Delaware Township Board Meeting October 9, 2018

Those in attendance were as follows:

Rick Fain Marilyn Schenkel **Board President**

Board Secretary Township Trustee

Debbie Driskell Dan Greenhalgh

Resident

Bianca Zaklikowski

Resident

Mary Ray

Resident

Doug Allman

Member of the Public

Rick Fain at 5:30 pm called the meeting to order and The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

Item 2 – Reading/Adoption of August 14, 2018

The minutes for the August 14, 2018 meeting were distributed. Rick Fain moved to accept the minutes and Marilyn Schenkel seconded the motion. The motion passed unanimously.

Item 3 –2019 Budget- Public Hearing

Debbie Driskell presented budget form 1 and 3 to the Board for 2019. A taxpayer asked questions about the increase in the budget and Debbie Driskell explained the insurance increase and possibly a need for more personnel. No action was needed as it was a Public Hearing. Debbie also explained form 3 to a taxpayer as well.

Item 4 -Old Business

Debbie Driskell presented the updated 2016 and 2017 Statistical Summary. No action needed.

Item 5- New Business

Debbie presented a long letter from a client stating his satisfaction with the poor relief service he received. The next meeting date was mentioned as the Budget Adoption on October 23, 2019 in the Government Center.

Item 6- Adjourn

Rick Fain made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Marilyn Schenkel seconded the motion. The motion passed unanimously.

Submitted by Marilyn Schenkel, Board Secretary

Rick Fain, Board President

Ed Pierce, Board Mem

Attest:

Debbie Driskell, Township Trustee